
7150300 HIGHWAY LIGHTING SYSTEM 
COMMENTS FROM INTERNAL/INDUSTRY REVIEW 

Deborah Ihsan 
(954) 777-4387 

Deborah.ihsan@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (6-14-21, Industry) 
Delete "on both Responsible party and the Department" and "required" Comment- The section 715-4 may 
be slightly modified to read as – 715-4 Statewide Disputes Review Board. The Statewide Disputes 
Review Board in effect for this Contract will resolve any and all disputes that may arise involving 
administration and enforcement of this Specification related to the painting remedial work performed 
during the warranty period. The Responsible Party and the Department acknowledge that use of the 
Statewide Disputes Review Board is required, acceptable, and the determinations of the Statewide 
Disputes Review Board for disputes arising out of this Specification will be binding on both the 
Responsible Party and the Department, with no right of appeal by either party. Meet the requirements of 
8-3 Reasoning- Redundant words are removed to convey easy understanding. 
Response: The language in 715-4 is approved Statewide Disputes Review Board language. 

****************************************************************************** 
Deborah Ihsan 
(954) 777-4387 

Deborah.ihsan@dot.state.fl.us 
Comments: (6-14-21, Industry) 
ARTICLES 715-3 through 715-17 are deleted and the following substituted: 715-3 5 Shop Drawings and 
Working Drawings – Comment – Please check the section numbering; 2021 July specs has shop drawing 
and working drawings notated as 715-2, where as the draft had notated shop drawing as 715-5. 
Response: Correct, with the addition of the sub-articles above (Remedial Work and Statewide Disputes 
Review Board) the sub-article for Shope Drawings will be moved down from 715-3 to 715-5.  
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